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BOARD OF GOVERNORS
IN SUPERSESSION OF MEDICAL COUNCIL OF INDIA

No. MCI-34(41)(R-85)/2018-Med./ \ 7)_( o % “““@éé’%{{?

The Principal,
Pacific Institute of Medical Sciences,

Umarda, Girwa,

Sirﬂrladam

| am directed to convey the approval of Board of Governors in supersession of
uncil of India for renewal of permission for admission of 5% batch of 150 (one
ed fifty only) MBBS students at Pacific Institute of Medical Sciences, Umarda, Girwa,
r u/s 10A of the IMC Act, 1956 for the academic Year 2019-2020. The Board of
‘granted approval after consideration of the Assessment Report (9% & 10%
' 12018) alongwith the summary/observations of member of the Undergraduate
Expert Group appointed by the Board of Governera.

2. The Permission is valid for one year and for admitting only one batch of 150
studnets during the academic year 2019-2020. The next batch of students in MBBS
course will be admitted in the college only after permission of Board of Governors in

ion of the MCI for renewal/recognition.

-3 Admlssluns made in viclation of the above condition will be treated as irregular
and action will be initiated under IMC Act & Regulations made there under.

PG o paricies , if any, may be immediately brought to the notice of the Board of
rnors in superssion of the MCI and the State Govt.

(Dr. Sanjay
Secretary General



